
 
 
 
 
June 22, 2020 
 
 

NOTICE OF COHERENT GOVERNANCE BOARD DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of Education 
will participate in a Coherent Governance Board Development session on ​Wednesday, June 24, 
2020​ at ​5:30 pm​. Due to the current health emergency caused by COVID-19, Board members 
will attend this development session through virtual means. A quorum of the Board may be 
present. No Board business will take place.  


